
 
From: SOSDO NGO [mailto:sosdo.ngo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:37 PM 
To: FN-OMB-OIRA-Submission 
Subject: Abdifatah; OMB Control No:1615-0023 
 
I would like to see not only I-485 updated but also I-797 notice be updated too because there is a 
necessity out there. I see it is very important that an applicant can easily get a duplicate of the I-
485 notice of actions - which is I-797. It woyld be good to see an applicant can easily request 
duplicates if he/she lost/damage originals by using the online tools of the I-485.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile by A.Fatah 
 


